
 

 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:    September 4, 2022 

  

To:    Katie Smith, Deputy Clerk  
   Board of County Commissioners 
 

From:  Jason Sorensen, AICP, Chief Planner,                 
Current Planning Section, Planning Division    
    

Subject:  Effective Date of the April 5, 2022 BCC Small-Scale Development 
Amendment (SS-21-12-093) and Ordinances # 2022-10  

 

Attachments:    DEO Letter of Receipt  

 
 

On April 5, 2022, the Board of County Commissioners adopted one LPA Small-Scale 
Development Amendment to the Orange County Comprehensive Plan.   
 
The Florida Department of Economic Opportunity (DEO) has notified the Planning Division 
that it will not conduct a compliance review or issue a Notice of Intent for the amendment.  
Therefore, in accordance with the 31-day appeal period, the effective date for the LPA 
Small-Scale Development Amendment adopted by Ordinances 2022-10 is May 6, 2022. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. 
 
JHS 
 
c:    Alberto A. Vargas, MArch, Manager, Planning Division 
 April 5th BCC Small-Scale Development Amendment File 
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Ron DeSantis 
GOVERNOR 

Dane Eagle 
SECRETARY  

 
 

June 22, 2022 
 
 
 
Mr. Alberto A. Vargas, March., Manager 
Orange County 
Comprehensive Planning Section 
201 South Rosalind Avenue, 2nd Floor 
Post Office box 1393 
Orlando, Florida 32802-1393 
 
Dear Mr. Vargas, MArch: 
 
  Thank you for submitting copies of the Small-Scale Development Plan Amendment for 
Orange County adopted by Ordinance No(s). 2022-10 on April 5, 2022 for our records.  The 
reference number for this amendment package is 22S06.  
 

The Department of Economic Opportunity will not conduct a compliance review or issue a 
Notice of Intent regarding the adopted small-scale development plan amendment in accordance 
with procedures contained in Section 163.3187(1), Florida Statutes.   
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Terri Stoutamire of my staff by phone 
at 850-717-8513 or by e-mail at terri.stoutamire@deo.myflorida.com. 
 
  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
  D. Ray Eubanks, Administrator 
  Plan and DRI Processing Unit 
 
DRE/ts 
 
 
 
 

http://www.floridajobs.org/
http://www.twitter.com/FLDEO
http://www.facebook.com/FLDEO
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